
 
 
 
 
Than  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

Notice is hereby given that the following 
Committee Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

December 18th, at 3:00 PM, is canceled: 
 
BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE (BPAC) 

PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING – 1500 MONROE STREET 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING.  
 

 
 


